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Road Closed 
Management Vehicles Only 

 

 

Please be advised that this gate has been installed for the safety of visitors and to 

protect the biodiversity of Crossover Regional Park. See the map with new gate 

locations at Rokeby rail trail carpark and Old Telegraph Road East end of Pilgrim 

Creek Road. The gates are the result of a joint project between the Rokeby & 

Crossover Friends Group, Baw Baw Shire Council, Parks Victoria and DELWP. 

 

 

  


